
 

8th March 2019 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY   

Thank you for supporting us on celebrating 

World Book Day.  Our school has been one of 

10 schools to be selected to be a Manchester 

Reading Champion because of our excellent 

reading provision.  As a result, yesterday our 

year 5 children were at a special World Book 

Day celebration at Manchester Airport.  We 

hope you saw us on Granada Reports last night!! 

SCIENCE WEEK 11th – 15th MARCH 

During this week, all year groups will be 

involved in exciting and fun STEM projects, 

which will then be exhibited in the KS2 hall on 

Friday 15th March between 9.15 – 10.30am, all 

parents are welcome to come and view them.  

Nursery and Reception will showcase their 

STEM work in their classroom for parents to 

view at 8.50am. 

   

RED NOSE DAY 

 

 
 

 

This year Red Nose Day 

is on Friday 15th March.  

We are celebrating this 

event by holding an ‘own 

clothes’ day on Red Nose 

Day for a donation of 50p 

(try and wear red!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

YEAR 1 TRIP TO LIVERPOOL WORLD 

MUSEUM  

As part of their Science Topic, Year 1 will be 

visiting Liverpool World Museum on Friday 22nd 

March.  They will discover how dinosaurs lived 

millions of years ago and look at how fossils 

have been excavated.  Please return your 

permission slip and voluntary contribution of 

£9 ASAP 

 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

This is advance notice; we will be holding 

Parents Evening for Nursery to Year 5 on the 

2nd/3rd April.  Letters will be sent out via the 

teachers in due course. 

BIG BATTERY HUNT 

Thank you to all children and 

parents that have returned 

used batteries for recycling.  

We have filled our first 

container with 2200 

batteries!! Yesterday, Luke 

and Emily-Grace Hindson gave 

the school a massive 6000 

batteries – an amazing 

effort!!!  

 

 

 

 

    PTO 

 

 



CONTACT DETAILS   

Data Collection Sheets have been issued to 

your child, which show the contact details 

held on our school system.  As it is very 

important this information is kept up to 

date, we would be grateful if you could 

amend/sign these sheets and return to the 

school office ASAP.  Thank you. 

 
 

CARD MACHINE     

 

We now have a Card Payment Machine in the 

Main Office, you are able to pay for School 

Dinners, Trips, Uniform by Card. 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 

If you wish to change your childs dinner 

arrangement, we would be grateful if you could 

inform the school office and give one weeks 

notice.  This is because we order the meals in 

advance.  Thanks 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Isla Conner - 2SC 

Mateusz Januszewski - 

2SC 

Sapphire Shelton RGS 

Mia Nolan-Fearnley 2HN 

Ashley Webster – 2HW 

Millie-Mae Mather – 1SC 

Jawad Hamad – 4LG 

 

Blake Stewart – 6JH 

Hannah Glynn – 4LJ 

Javonte Smith – 6EP 

Lily Beevers – 3SB 

Mitzee Ellis – 3SB 

Hannah Fahey – 5TS 

Jackson Child – 3TB 

Lucas Stroncer – 5VW 

 
 

 

 

 


